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August 11, 2015 

To: Students’ Council 

Re: Report to Students’ Council 

 
Hello Council! 
 
I have actually been on vacation for most of the last two weeks, so I don’t have a lot to update you on. 
 
 
Bike Library 10th Anniversary BBQ 
 
Sustain SU’s Bike Library program had its 10th birthday last week, and hosted a lovely BBQ and 
celebration of their growth over the last decade! They got coverage from the Edmonton Journal and 
CBC, and had over 200 people show up for food, music, bike tune-ups, and fun! If you’re ever looking to 
rent a bike or learn more about cycling in the city, check them out on the first floor of SAB! 
 
Media: http://www.edmontonjournal.com/news/edmonton/Bicycle+celebration/11252724/story.html 
 
Gateway Repayment Plan 
 
The Students’ Union has entered into a repayment plan with the Gateway. They owe us a substantial 
amount of money as a result of us doing their payroll over the past year without reimbursement, but their 
new Executive Director is a rock star, and we’ve worked out a great deal that will have both accounts 
squared away by the end of our fiscal year on April 30, 2016. 
 
Ungendered Spaces 
 
I am super excited to continue working on creating alternatives to gendered spaces for students and 
community members who may not feel comfortable with the male-female binary. I have a meeting with 
Councillor Andrew Knack to talk about washroom spaces in a few weeks, and am still working with the 
University Architect to push for changing signage on existing ungendered washrooms 
 
On a Personal Note 
 
My vacation is going well J 
 
 
Thanks for reading through, and have a wonderful week! 
 
 
 

Cody Bondarchuk 


